
We have a theatre 
company coming in on the 
Thursday. 
 
It would be fantastic if your 
child could dress up on 
both days as the children 
will be involved in various 
drama activities.  The 
children will have the 
option of dressing as a 
Spartan soldier, or as an 
Ancient Greek citizen, or a 
mythical beast.   
There is no charge for this. 

Dear Parents 
 
As part of our new history topic, which 
focuses on the Ancient Greeks, we will be 
holding ‘Ancient Greek’ historical days on 
Thursday 14th and Friday 15th February 
2019. 
  
These days will enable the children to 
experience various activities giving them a 
greater understanding of what life was like in 
Ancient Greece, including some food tasting. 
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We are also aware of allergies and would 
appreciate children to be mindful of the 
food we are tasting.  We will do our 
utmost to minimise risk of nuts but we 
cannot guarantee food will not contain 
traces.  Please let the class teacher know 
if you have any concerns or queries. 

 
We are very much looking forward to these 
days and know the children will gain a huge 
amount from the activities being prepared. 

Kind regards  —  The Year 3 Class Teachers 


